From:	<	1	
Sent: Monday, May 4, 2	2020 10:50:23 AM	_	
To: Imbimbo, Dino <		'Blakelands Residents'	
<	1	<	
1	<	'David Stabler'	
<	<		
Cc: Wilkinson, Duncan <	<	Aldworth, Tracey	
<	Canno	on, Peter <	
John Bint <	Gea	ary, Peter <	l
Subject: [EXT] Re: SPEC	IAL AUDIT COMMITTEE ME	ETING 12 FEBRUARY 2020	

Dear Dino

Further to your email of 29 January, I am contacting you to see if there is any update on the revised scheduled.

I am conscious that both residents and Members have been chasing for progress updates as to the status of Mr Dorfman's report and when it is likely to be completed.

It has now been more than three months since Mr Dorfman said he was unable to complete his report for the special Audit Committee meeting on 12 February and I am concerned there has been a lack of updates since this point in time. Furthermore, it is my understanding that some of the residents in this email and Councillors at Great Linford Parish Council have still not been able to speak to Mr Dorfman, despite contacting him in October/November 2019.

I think it would be useful for all parties if the Council could provide a formal update as to the status of Mr Dorfman's review and when it is likely to be completed. Even though we are currently in a difficult period with the lockdown, I believe there is no reason why he could not continue to complete his review and conduct any interviews or meetings remotely.

Kind regards

## Andrew

Dear all,

From: "Imbimbo, E	Dino" <		
•	29 January 2020 at 14:55	5	
To: 'Blakelands Re			
111	<		
<	""		
<	'David Stabler'	<	
Cc: "Wilkinson, Du	ıncan" <		"Aldworth,
Tracey" <		"Cannon, Peter"	<del></del>
<			
Subject: SPECIAL	AUDIT COMMITTEE ME	ETING 12 FEBRUARY	2020
•			

I write on behalf of the Chair of Milton Keynes Council Audit Committee (Cllr Cannon) and the Council's Deputy Chief Executive.

Last night the Council was informed by Mr Dorfman, who as you know is undertaking the external Blakelands planning review, that he could not meet the deadline for the meeting scheduled for 12th February.

The Audit Committee meeting scheduled for 12th Feb has therefore been cancelled.

Officers are discussing with Mr Dorfman a revised schedule and as soon as we have a proposed date we will contact you directly.

Cllr Cannon will be publicly confirming this at tonight's Audit Committee.

Yours

Dino Imbimbo

## Committee Manager

**Democratic Services** 

Milton Keynes Council

Tel.

Email;

Visit the Milton Keynes Council web site at <a href="https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk">https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk</a>

Any personal data will be processed in line with the Data Protection legislation, further details at https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/privacy

Please consider the environment and don't print this email unless you really need to

\*\*\*\* This email and any attachments hereto are strictly confidential and intended solely for the addressee. It may contain information which is privileged. If you are not the intended addressee, you must not disclose, forward, copy or take any action in reliance of this email or attachments. If you have received this email in error, please delete it and notify us as soon as possible.

The anti-virus software used by Milton Keynes Council is updated regularly in an effort to minimise the possibility of viruses infecting our systems. However, you should be aware that there is no absolute guarantee that any files attached to this email are virus free.\*\*\*

## Sensitivity - Corporate

Visit the Milton Keynes Council web site at <a href="https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk">https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk</a>

Any personal data will be processed in line with the Data Protection legislation, further details at <a href="https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/privacy">https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/privacy</a>

Please consider the environment and don't print this email unless you really need to

\*\*\*\* This email and any attachments hereto are strictly confidential and intended solely for the addressee. It may contain information which is privileged. If you are not the intended addressee, you must not disclose, forward, copy or take any action in reliance of this email or attachments. If you have received this email in error, please delete it and notify us as soon as possible.

The anti-virus software used by Milton Keynes Council is updated regularly in an effort to minimise the possibility of viruses infecting our systems.

However, you should be aware that there is no absolute guarantee that any files attached to this email are virus free.\*\*\*\*

...